
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

MAY 19 HEARING ON REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE  

SUPREME COURT AD HOC COMMITTEE ON CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION 

 
 A previous Notice to the Bar (dated April 7, 2009) advised of the Supreme 
Court’s May 19, 2009 hearing in Trenton on the 2007-2009 Supreme Court rules 
committee and program committee reports.  That hearing will begin at 9:00 a.m. and will 
be in the Supreme Court courtroom on the eighth floor of the Hughes Justice Complex, 
in Trenton. This Notice is to advise that immediately after that rules/program committee 
report hearing, the Court will hold a hearing on the report and recommendations of its 
Ad Hoc Committee on Continuing Legal Education.  That Ad Hoc Committee report 
(dated November 10, 2008) is posted on the Judiciary’s Internet website (at 
http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us). 
 
 Anyone who wishes to speak at the May 19 hearing on the Ad Hoc Committee 
Report should notify the Clerk of the Supreme Court in writing by Wednesday, May 13, 
2009, at the address set forth below. The request must indicate whether the speaker will 
be representing an organization. Please note that the limit on each speaker's 
presentation is five minutes.  The address is: 
 
  Clerk of the Supreme Court 
  Supreme Court of New Jersey 
  Hughes Justice Complex 
  P.O. Box 970 
  Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0970 
 
Requests to speak at the hearing also may be made by e-mail to the following address: 
SupremeCT.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us.       
             
       /s/ Mark Neary 
        _________________________ 
       Mark Neary 
       Clerk of the Supreme Court 
Dated: May 4, 2009 


